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New Director 

The Directors of HC Partners LP are proud to announce 

that Jasveen Singh has accepted an invitation to join 

our growing practice as a fellow director and partner. 

 

Jasveen is a very experienced chartered accountant 

with 17 years’ experience at HC Partners. We are 

confident that anyone who has met or interacted with 

Jasveen will join us in welcoming Jasveen to the 

partnership and wishing him all the best. 

 

BUSINESS SALE  

Our client operates a long established and 

successful South Canterbury service based 

business. 

The business is now being offered for sale and 

the owners would consider either a full or 

partial business sale. 

The managing director has indicated they would 

be prepared to remain for a reasonable period 

to enable a smooth transition to either new 

owners or new general manager. 

If you have any interest at all please contact 

Paul Wolffenbuttel   paul@hcpartners.co.nz  

 and we will be in touch 
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INTRODUCING THE HC PARTNERS PAYROLL TEAM. 

 

HC Partners provide a payroll bureau service and we are proud to be the region’s leading provider for outsourced 

payroll.  Utilising the Datacom suite of payroll applications HC Partners ensures that compliance is always our top 

priority. 

The key benefits of using our service are:  

Time and Cost Savings: Outsourcing your payroll to HC Partners can save time and reduce costs associated with hiring 

and training dedicated payroll staff. It allows your business to focus on core activities while leaving payroll 

management to HC Partners specialised professionals. 

Expertise and Compliance:  HC Partners Payroll is experienced in payroll management and stays up to date with tax 

laws, labour regulations, and compliance requirements.  We can ensure accurate and compliant payroll processing, 

reducing the risk of errors and penalties. 

Data Security:  With Datacom as our payroll service platform, we guarantee and ensure robust data security measures 

are in place to protect your sensitive employee information. Features include Data encryption, secure servers, and 

access controls, reducing the risk of data breaches. 

Scalability:  HC Partners payroll provides scalability as businesses can easily adjust their payroll services based on 

changing workforce sizes.  Our payroll platforms can handle payroll processing for both small and large organizations. 

Access to Advanced Technology:  HC Partners have ensured that we have access to advanced payroll software and 

systems.  As our client, you can benefit from features such as employee self-service portals, automated calculations, 

and seamless integration with other HR or accounting systems. 

For a no-obligation appraisal of your requirements do not hesitate to contact Adrian on 03 687 9212 

RETIREMENT 

 
Ann Moyle 

After 15 years with HC partners Ann Moyle 

has decided to store away her abacus and is 

retiring from our accounting firm in favour 

of spending more time with her family and 

lovely grandchildren. 

Ann has provided exceptional GST support 

for our practice over many years and we 

wish her and her husband Brian all the best 

for the next stage of their lives. 

We will contact our GST clients to ensure a 

smooth transition. 

 

 

HC RURAL   

                       

Leanne Fifield 

 We are also very pleased to advise that Leanne Fifield has 

joined our HC Rural division. Leanne will provide GST support 

and assistance to our rural clients in addition to assisting our 

rural clients with cash flow preparation, budgeting and 

utilisation of rural accounting software. 

Leanne is a “hands on” advisor operating a beef and sheep 

farm with her husband Glen at Raincliff, South Canterbury. 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

Follow us -  facebook.com/hcpartnerstimaru 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                      

                                                     
 

Disclaimer: This publication has been carefully prepared, but it has been written in general terms only.  The publication should not be relied 

upon to provide specific information without also obtaining appropriate professional advice after detailed examination of your particular 

situation. 

Reminder to Xero Clients with BNZ Bank Accounts                                     

BNZ has been working with Xero to simplify the way bank feeds are setup, and to help improve access to 

transaction data. 

Bank feeds are now set up and connected automatically within Xero. This replaces the paper form set-up process. 

If you already share your BNZ banking information with Xero, you’ll need to switch to the new feeds. 

How to switch 

Xero or HC Partners will have sent detailed instructions on how to switch, to the primary Xero subscriber in your 

organisation. 

If you have updated your connection you will need to log in to Xero then: 

• select 'Update bank connection’ which will direct you to the secure BNZ login page 
• enter your BNZ access number and password 
• authorise and confirm the information you agree to share with Xero 
• check that the right bank accounts have been selected in Xero, and set up import start dates for your bank 

feeds for each bank account. 

If you need help please contact us. 

 


